
MEMBERSHIP FOR DECEMBER 

CLASS A-PENDING EXAM 

Jeff Livacich, Valley Gardens GC, 
Scotts Valley 

David Smith, Tilden Park, Berkeley 

Clark "Mike" Glasson, Fall River CC 

CLASS F 

William Abell, Pittsburg GC 

PENDING EXAMS 

CLASS A 
Jeff Hardy, Moffett Field GC 
Evaristo Hernandez, Jr., King City GC 

CLASS B 

Dana Waldor, Meadowood Resort Hotel 
Gary Feliciano, Corral de Tierra CC 

A LOOK AHEAD 

PALO ALTO HILLS CC GOLF 
RESULTS 

Christmas Party 
Rancho Canada 
GCSAA SEMINAR 

1 9 9 0 

Dec. 1 

Dec. 14-15 

The Inn at Spanish Bay Jan. 14-15 
Green Valley Feb. 9 
GCSAA National Conv. Feb. 19-26 
NCGA/USGA March 
Annual Meeting April 
Sequoia CC May 
June Open 
July Supt./Pro Palo Alto Hills CC 
August Open 
September Miravista GC 

GCSANC DUES ARE DUE AND 
PAYABLE NOW-BEFORE 
DECEMBER 31, 1989. SEND 
PAYMENT TO: 
GCSANC 
1233 Kansas Ave. 
Modesto, CA 95351 

GROSS 

Scott Lewis 
Mike Garvale 
John Winskowicz 

NET 

74 
78 
80 

Alasdair Brownlie 71 
Rick Silva 71 
Jim Karrick 72 

$35 
$25 
$15 

$35 
$25 
$15 

NEWSLETTER NOTES 

Larry Norman, Supt. at Pebble Beach 
Golf Links, is looking for experienced 
golf course volunteer help for the A 
T&T Tournament Feb. 1,2,3,4. The 
experienced help will work either at 
Spyglass or Pebble Beach on all four 
days to help prepare the golf course 
for play for that day. Duties include 
rake bunkers, establishing galleries via 
roping from 6AM-9AM. Repair of 
divots is from 1PM-3PM or after the 
last group plays through. In the event 
of inclement weather help will be 
needed to squeege greens and bunkers. 
Help is desperately needed on Feb 1&2. 
Call Larry at (408) 624-3811 Ext. 
209 or (408)625-8515 to sign up on 
the schedule. This is not just for Supt. 
but for any experience help you might 
have on your course. For helping, you 
will receives shirt, sweater,hat, BBQ 
lunch and tickets for that days event. 
Last year was a big success, let's help 
Larry again this year. 

The Board of Director's recently 
approved funding for renewal of the 
Advertisement in the NCGA Blue 
Book., Many times throughout the 
year, job requests and other pertinent 
questions are passed on from the NCGA 
to us, since most clubs (Board of 
Director's) were not able to contact 
GCSANC directly. 

The Golf Course Superintendent's 
Association of Northern California 
Information Referral Service has been 



in effect for one year now. This 
service is available at no cost to Golf 
Course Superintendent 's in the 
Northern California Region. The 
program is designed to aid those 
Superintendents who request help from 
the Association. A committee of 
Certified or Class A Superintendents 
covering the geographical areas of 
Northern California will be available to 
make a personal call to discuss 
main tenance and management 
problems, and to advise the 
Superintendent of other organizations 
and materials that are available. This 
program is no intended to replace other 
visiting services, but to provide help 
in and out of the organization for the 
betterment of the Golf Industry. 
Requests preferably should be made in 
writing, or in case of emergency, via 
p h o n e to t he G C S A N C 
of f ice-(40 8) 8 65-0360. 

CLASSIFICATION/MEMBER-
SHIP CHANGE 
In order to meet our primary goal of 
support by Class A and B members, we 
the Board of Director's are submitting 
the fo l lowing incentive to the 
membership. 

1. For a one year period only, if 
a member wishes to upgrade to a Class 
A or B, the person must attend 6 
meetings in this 12 month period and 
will not have to test to be upgraded to 
a Class A or B, if requirements 
according to the bylaws are met. 
2. If a member attends five meetings 
and cannot make the sixth, they may 
choose to test at that time. 
3. People can still test if they choose 
for class upgrades. 
4. The Supt./Pro and Christmas Party 
are excluded as qualifying meetings. 
The GCSANC Seminar and GCSAA 
Seminar count as meetings. 

HELP WANTED 

Course Supt. needed for prestigious 
golf course owned by NCGA. 
Responsibilities include supervision of 
18 holes designed by Robert Trent 

Jones, Jr., 11-man maintenance 
crew, landscaping at clubhouse-office 
area and administration of intern 
program. Salary range open. 
Superintendents and assistants with a 
strong educational background, solid 
experience in turfgrass management 
and good references are urged to apply 
by December 1, 1989. 
Send resume to: 
Poppy Hills, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1157 
Pebble Beach, CA 93953 
Attn: Rudy Staedler 
ASSISTANT GOLF SUPT. AT 
M E N L O C O U N T R Y 
CLUB-Responsibi l i t ies include Golf 
C o u r s e I r r i g a t i o n S y s t e m s 
Maintenance, Club House Lawn and 
Landscaping, Chemical Application, and 
Personnel Supervision. Applicants 
with some Golf Course experience, and 
preferably some computer and 
bilingual skills are encouraged to apply. 
Salary commensurate with ability and 
experience; good benefit package. 
Send resume to: 
Menlo Country Club 
P.O.Box 729 
Redwood City, CA 94064 
Attention: Scott Lewis 
UTILITY WORKER 
Under general supervision, perform a 
variety of semi-skilled and skilled 
tasks in the maintenance, repair, 
construction and operation of golf 
courses, grounds and facilities. Work 
week may include weekends. Any 
combinat ion of educat ion and 
experience equivalent to completion of 
the eighth grade and two years of 
related parks, golf course or landscape 
cons t ruc t ion and main tenance 
experience. Must possess a valid 
California Drivers license. Possession 
of California Pesticide Applicator's 
License or current golf course 
experience and knowledge if irrigation 
and golf practices highly desirable. 
Filing deadline: December 21, 1989 at 
5:00 PM. For application, contact: 
Personnel Department 
City of Sunnyvale 
456 West Olive 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 
(409) 730-7490 


